
Support YES on HB2740
Rent, Insurance, and mandatory Wage Increases are continuously eroding a Liquor Agents ability to sustain our business. Retailers 
increase prices on products and services to offset the expenses. Liquor Agents are not allowed to increase prices. Please support 
HB2740 and increase our compensation

Thank You
Richard McGregor 
Agencies 1158 Lake Grove and1086 Progress Liquor Stores


